Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
re: school allocations
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Can you please provide the criteria (including the distance of that last pupil accepted) for admission published yesterday (National Offer Day) for Lancaster, Sir Jonathan, Judgemeadow and St Paul's.

Answer:

The breakdown of allocations for Leicester City secondary schools (Autumn 2022) as of 1 March 2022 is available here: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/4cln1uaz/breakdown-of-allocations-for-leicester-city-secondary-schools-as-of-1-march-2022_print.pdf. 
This is therefore a refusal in accordance with Section 21 of the Act, namely the information is accessible to the applicant by other means. 
The table provides the required information for Lancaster Academy, Sir Jonathan North Girls College and Judgemeadow Community College. 
Saint Paul’s Catholic School is their own admitting authority and as such please contact the school directly to obtain details of their breakdown of allocations.

Also, can you please send me information on the destination of St Thomas More pupils?

	St Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy
	2022

	 
	No. of Children

	English Martyrs Catholic School
	2

	Lancaster Academy
	2

	Saint Paul's Catholic School
	32

	Sir Jonathan North Girls College
	2

	TOTAL
	38


The remaining two children are subject to a separate allocation process due to either living in the county or having an EHCP.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
